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DA2022/2281.

To Whom it may concern, I am writing to express my strong support for Pilu Restaurant and
its continued operations in our community. As a resident living in close proximity to the
restaurant, I firmly believe that Pilu's presence is a significant asset to our neighborhood,
contributing to the cultural, social, and economic vibrancy that makes our community truly
special.

Pilu Restaurant has become more than just a place to dine; it has evolved into a cherished 
gathering spot where friends and families come together to share memorable moments and 
experiences. The unique culinary offerings, warm ambiance, and exceptional service 
provided by Pilu have consistently enriched the lives of locals and visitors alike. This sense of 
togetherness and connection fosters a strong sense of community identity that we deeply 
value.

Moreover, Pilu's commitment to sourcing local ingredients and supporting local farmers and 
producers demonstrates its dedication to sustainable practices and the well-being of our 
region. The restaurant's contributions extend beyond its delicious cuisine, as it actively 
contributes to the economic growth of our community by providing employment opportunities 
and generating revenue that benefits local businesses.

I firmly believe that Pilu Restaurant's operations are aligned with our community's values and 
aspirations. As the restaurant seeks Council Approval to continue its current operations, I 
urge you to consider the profound positive impact that Pilu has on our neighborhood. I 
wholeheartedly support their efforts and believe that allowing them to continue their 
operations will only enhance the charm and appeal of our community.

Your support is crucial to ensuring that Pilu Restaurant can continue to flourish and contribute 
to our community's vitality. Please know that I am ready to lend my voice and support in any 
way possible to help secure Council Approval for Pilu's ongoing operations.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to a positive outcome that benefits 
both Pilu Restaurant and our wonderful community.

Sincerely,

Jess

 
 



 


